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I have been an avid cyclist for many years, but trying to "share the road" with cars and
trucks has become more treacherous as drivers become less attentive and more 
aggressive. A traffic-separated, multiuse path from Portland to Auburn would be a 
wonderful option for someone like me who wants to log some serious miles on a bike 
but wants to be safer doing it. I urge you to vote "ought to pass". Many thanks!


